
 

 

 

June 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: End of Year 2 visit to Cotswold Wildlife Park & Gardens 
 

Following on from such a busy year, we intend to celebrate with an exciting 

trip to the Cotswold Wildlife Park in Burford on Wednesday 16th July 2025. We 

will have the opportunity to go on the train and eat ice cream as well! 

 

The children will need to arrive at school at 8.40am prompt, in order to 

register before departing at 9.00am. We will be returning at approximately 

3.30pm. They will need to wear school uniform as well as comfortable 

footwear and be prepared for all weather conditions (waterproof coats, sun 

hats and cream). The children will require a packed lunch (including a drink) 

in a small ruck sack that they can carry themselves. If you would like to order 

a school packed lunch, please let the office know by Tuesday 8th July. 

 

The total cost of this trip, including coach travel, park entry, an ice-cream, 

and a train ride is £16.87.  However, we are pleased to say that the PTA has 

kindly donated £5 per child, so we are asking parents for a voluntary 

contribution of £11.87, paid on ParentPay by Monday 30th June.  By paying 

on ParentPay you are also giving consent for your child to go on the trip.  

 

Please note that if we do not get enough contributions, then the trip cannot 

go ahead. 

 

We are looking forward to a great day out! Please do not hesitate to contact 

us if you have any queries. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Cowan  Mrs Workman 
 
 

 


